
New Dance Workshop  
Spring House Dance Companies 

 
Company Auditions for the 2021-2022 season! 

Audition will be held during the dancers regularly scheduled class times at the Harleysville studio  
Monday March 8 through Saturday March 13, 2021 

 
Please return to your teacher by 3/1/2021 

 
The Dance Companies of New Dance Workshop perform professional choreographed dances throughout the Philadelphia 

Metropolitan area in concerts, schools, senior centers and community events. Performances have also included Walt Disney World, 
Universal Studios in Florida in addition to Great Adventure in New Jersey and the Philadelphia 76ers. The companies afford students 

the opportunity to express and expand their artistic abilities through their participation in the choreographic process as well as 
enhance their dance education. 

 
Decisions will be announced after April 1. Placement consideration includes:  

audition, classroom behavior, attendance, attitude towards teachers and students. 
 

COMPANY REQUIREMENTS: 
Senior Level Jazz and Lyrical Ballet Companies MUST be enrolled in 3 or more classes per week.  All other companies MUST be 

enrolled in 2 or more classes per week.   
One class will be their company class and the others classes will be determined by the faculty. 

Please select which companies you are interested in auditioning for. Teachers and Director will determine the exact company level. 
 

Jazz Company:______ (Open to all dancers Ages 5 1/2-18 yrs.) 
 
Lyrical Ballet Company:______( Open to all dancers Ages 8-18yrs) 
 
Hip Hop Company:_________( Open to all dancers Ages 8-18 yrs) 
 
Tap Company_____________ (Open to all dancers Ages 8-18 yrs) 
 
Student’s Name:____________________________ 
 
Current class day/time________________________ 
 
Age as of Sept. 2021 _______________________ 
 
Grade as of Sept. 2021:______________________ 
 
Home phone number:________________________ 
 
Parent cell phone:_____________________________     Parents Email address_____________________ 

 
Please note: All dancers are required to participate in the May/ June 3 Week Intensive Program in order to be a part of the dance 
company in September. We will not accept re-turning dancers into our dance company in September without participating in the 
May/June program. This program will conclude before school dismisses for Summer Break. 
 
Please feel free to share with friends who may not be enrolled in our studio. This is a great way for new dancers to try out our 
companies and our school.  We will recommend the appropriate class for them to come to for their audition.  
 

Any questions please call Miss Erin @ 215-283-4488 or email newdanceworkshop@gmail.com 

 
 

 


